
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Trust in God and give of your best 

 
All Saints Carshalton Church of England Primary School 

 

Rotherfield Road, Carshalton, Surrey SM5 3DW      Tel: 020 8401 0075 
www.allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    office@allsaintscarshalton.sutton.sch.uk    

Headteacher:  Mrs E Hart Dyke 

 

    22nd May 2017 

Living and Growing Education in Years 5 and 6 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Living and Growing Education Programme, we have made the following 
arrangements for this year. Our School Nurse, Emma Webster, will lead the session for Year 6. 
Mr Musson and Miss Piggott will lead the session for Year 5. 
 

Tuesday 20th June 2017 – 3:40pm – 4:30pm (in Year 6 classroom) 
This will be an opportunity for parents to view the DVD that is planned for Year 5 together with 
the two DVDs planned for Year 6. Each lasts around twenty minutes. Year 5 parents are welcome 
to view all three programmes if they wish, thus saving the need to attend the viewing next year. 
 
We are aware Year 6 will be away on School Journey, which may help with childcare if you come 
to view on this day. If you are unable to attend this session, please speak to Mr Musson as he is 
able to lend you a copy of the DVD for one night only and for your year group only. 

 
Tuesday 11th July 2017 – 1:45pm – 2:45pm (Year 6) 
The whole class will view the Boy Talk/Girl Talk DVDs relating to the development of secure 
relationships. This will be followed by separate boy and girl discussion groups with Nurse 
Webster. 
 

During this week, Year 5 will view the Living and Growing DVD which covers the physical changes 
related to puberty. This will be followed by whole class teaching as well as separate boy and girl 
discussion groups with either Mr Musson or Miss Piggott for more factual discussion. 
 

If you wish for your child to be excluded from the above education, please contact their class 
teacher directly. 
 

Kindly complete the attached slip below and return by Tuesday 13th June 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Musson 
KS2 Leader 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
To: Mr Musson and Miss Piggott             Child’s Name: ____________________ 
 
Living and Growing Education for Years 5 and 6. 
I confirm that I have received the letter outlining the arrangements for Living and Growing 
Education. 
I will/will not be attending the viewing on Tuesday 20th June 2017. 
 
 
Signed_______________________________ 

 
Receipt of this slip confirms I give permission for my child to take part in the above sessions. If I 
wish to exclude my child from these sessions, I will contact the teacher directly. 


